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Dear Pregnancy Outreach Program participants,

We are excited to have some fun programming
happening this month! We have two great
guests attending: Public Health Nurse,
Meghan, to answer health-related questions,
and Crystal from COINS to do some drumming.
POP participants also have access to four
free swim lessons through the FAIR Early
Years Program (spots limited - register
ASAP)! Lastly, on April 25th, we will be
attending the Community Connect Fair at the
old Zellers building at the mall. We would
love to see you there!

Danielle LaRocque
Pregnancy Outreach Coordinator

Trail FAIR Society






